
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

“Camden County Extension Continues Virtual Lunch and Learn Courses” 

 

 
Woodbine, GA – Due to positive feedback and enrollment, Camden County Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Agent, Jessica Warren, will continue offering virtual lunch and learn courses. Classes will be held once a month on 

the second Friday of each month June through December.  Classes will continue to be held 12-1pm. Classes are free 

and open to the public. To register please email uge3039@uga.edu and you will be sent the zoom link. The tentative 

class schedule is listed below. 

 

June 12: Hurricane Preparation – Making a Plan 

 

July 10: Invasive Plants in the Home Landscape 

 

August 14: Snakes of Georgia 

 
September 11: Seed Saving 

 

October 9: Misunderstood Species of Coastal Georgia 

 

November 13: Citrus Issues in the Home Landscape 

 

December 11: Pruning Basics 

 

 

 

For more information contact: 

 

Camden County Extension Office 

uge3039@uga.edu  
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